
 

DEAFinitely Canterbury News Page  1 



 

DEAFinitely Canterbury News Page  2 

DSC Chocolate Game photos 
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Frank Watson 

Hemi Hema 

Katherine Hickson 

Do you want your birthday  

month included? 

Text 0223231459 or email  

events@deafsocietyofcanterbury.co.nz 

We added white waves to the door to make it easier to see.  A big thanks 

to Tom and Patty for their donation . 

September Birthday’s Month 

New ‘waves’ on the door 
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Deaf Senior Citizens Canterbury  

 

Deaf Craft Group 

Hello, Hope all are being well and safe from Covid 19. A 

Big Pity that our Outing to Denny’s Restaurant (19th 

August) cancelled due to Covid 19. 

Don’t forget to Bring and Buy for our Trading Table for 

Fundraising. Thank you. 

Take Café, Keep Safe, Look after each other and Be Kind. 

 
Elain Tayler 

Secretary  


